
Steering Committee Minutes 

Perinton Congregations for Flower City Habitat for Humanity 

A Ministry of Ecumenical Ministries of Perinton, Inc. (EMP) 

January 28, 2019, 7:00 pm at Perinton Presbyterian Church 

 
Church Attendance:  Assumption:  Charlie Szilagyi; Resurrection: Dan Killoran; Fairport 

United Methodist:  Carlee Brown, Rick Hill (Co-Secretaries), Don Stanton (Treasurer); 

Perinton Presbyterian: Mark Stevens (Chair); St. John of Rochester: Mike Seaman 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mark. 

 

Website:  Carlee, Charlie, Mark, and Rick met with Darren Miller from Custom 100 to work on 

the new site. Darren developed an outline for the site which was reviewed and updated. He will 

remove broken links, replace our logo with the one for Flower City Habitat for Humanity, and 

simplify the layout. Rick suggested we have a memorial page to Ron Hirschler with a picture and 

could perhaps dedicate our 2020 house to him. The committee will maintain the site. 

 

Finance report:  Don presented the attached report and we reviewed and updated the estimates 

from each church. A parishoner from Church of the Resurrection sent a $500 contribution 

directly to Flower City Habitat. Dan will contact them to get it credited to us.   

 

Mark suggested we reach out to our respective congregations to see if we can obtain more in-

kind gifts. He will get a list of materials/services from Flower City which qualify for credit. He 

also will put something together for the web site regarding employer matching funds as another 

way to pursue funds.  

 

Next meeting: Monday, May 20, 7:00 p.m., at Perinton Presbyterian Church, Route 31 (across 

from Perinton Wegmans).  
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Carlee Brown, Co-Secretary 


